Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Allen, Nathan [nallen@craworld.com]

Sent: Wednesday, April 23, 2014 9:15 AM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Fischer, Alexis N; Austin, Elizabeth (Charley)

Subject: RO0000475 - Chevron Service Station 96991 - 2920 Castro Valley Boulevard, Castro Valley -

Well Destructions Scheduled 4/28-5/1/2014

Mark —

I’'m writing to give you notice that CRA has scheduled the well destructions for Alameda Co. Site RO0000475 for the
week of April 28" (next week). We plan to destroy the wells starting on April 28" under permit from ACPW, and will hot
patch the street wells (MW- 5 and MW-6) on Thursday the 1* of May. The field lead for this work will be Charley Austin
(cc’d). Please feel free to visit the site for observation of the well destruction activities if your schedule allows.

Please call or email if you have any questions.

Thanks

Nathan Allen, P.G.

Conestoga-Rovers & Associates (CRA)
10969 Trade Center Drive, Suite 107
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Direct Line: 916-889-8929

Fax: 916-889-8999

Cell: 916-919-0216

Email: nallen@CRAworld.com
www.CRAworld.com

PLEASE THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT é

Perform every task the safe way, the right way, every time!

This communication and any accompanying document(s) are confidential and are intended for the sole use of the addressee. If you are not the intended
recipient, please notify me at the telephone number shown above or by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and any copies. You are advised that any
disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance upon the communication without consent is strictly prohibited. Thank you.



